This Week in Nursery: 4th-8th September 
New Children

We are delighted to welcome our new children to the nursery. Transitions are tailored to the needs of the child; please discuss any information with your child’s key worker.

Website 

We update the website regularly with information on what is happening in nursery and photos of children playing. You can access the website on the school website; 
http://kingspark.mgfl.net then our learning then nursery. 
Birthday sweets
Following feedback from parents last year we are now discouraging parents to provide sweets when it is their child’s birthday as there are birthdays frequently and parents felt this was too many sweets. We celebrate each child’s birthday by making a cake with them and sharing it with our nursery friends. 

Staffing update

Mrs Thomson has now left to take up her position as a lecturer at college. We wish her all the best in the future. Mrs Dinwoodie will be the key worker for the red group and the senior within the nursery. We would like to welcome Miss Morris, she is full time and the key worker for the orange group. 
Childsmile 

As a Nursery we take part in the child smile programme and brush the children teeth at nursery.  This is an OPT OUT programme, so if your do not wish your child to take part please let the nursery staff know. 
Parent helpers 

We welcome parents’ to come in and help in the nursery.  This could be on a regular basis, part of a session or a one off.  There is a calendar located on the information board, so if you would like to help please add you name to this. 

Thanks for your continued support, if you have any questions please let us know (







